
PGNA Yard of the Month Contest 2024 
Judging for this summer’s Yard of the Month contest will be 

anytime between:  June 1-4, July 6-9, August 3-6  

• Judging will be based on overall attractiveness and adherence to deed 
restrictions & community standards.  

• To be considered, properties must not have any open violations or have 
any past due balance on their accounts.  

• Winners will receive recognition in the newsletter and on our website 
www.ParkGlen.org, plus a “Yard of the Month” sign for their yards. 

• Last year’s winners are not eligible. 

• Judges are volunteers from a different village than they are judging. 

Any questions please contact Coordinator Matt McCoy at 
PGNAMatt@gmail.com.
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